
Letter to the Editor

Written by Gallupsun Staff
Friday, 31 August 2018 03:58

  

Have stopped in Gallup numerous times in past 15-plus years and always enjoyed many
aspects of your town.

  

For first time, stayed at Microtel hotel and found this statue in foyer. Very much enjoyed the
hotel, until noticed this “subliminal stereotype” in AM! If noted checking in, would have canceled!
Offensive? Like having Abraham Lincoln’s selling alcohol?

  

Have registered complaint with Wyndham. Sent pic to Navajo Nation.

  

AND in GALLUP, depending on Native American tourism, what message does Chief send?

  

Respectfully,

  

Wendell Childs 

  

Chillicothe, Illinois
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